September 2020
Dear Parents:
Congratulations! Your child has finished the Exploratory Music Program at Kingsville Elementary School.  Your child has had the opportunity to play several instruments of the band/orchestra.  Your child has also been introduced to many other instruments of the orchestra.  Hopefully they are ready to make an informed choice regarding which instrument to choose.  

The following instruments are offered through group virtual lessons during the school year.

Flute

Bass Clarinet

Trombone
Tuba

   Violin

Oboe

Alto Saxophone
French Horn
Percussion
   Viola

Clarinet
Trumpet            
Euphonium
(Bells & Practice Pad) Cello










    Bass
Ways to get an instrument:

1) You may already own an instrument.  That’s great.  Just make sure it’s in good condition.
2) Rent an instrument from a music store.  Menchey Music services Kingsville Elementary.  You may certainly use another vendor if you wish. 

       3) 
Instruments may be available from the school for student use.
Perhaps over the summer you have had a conversation about your child’s instrument choice.  As we start the school please review these instrument choices again with your child.  
Fifth grade band and orchestra offers a wonderful opportunity for your child to begin instruction on an instrument.  Virtual instruction, while not ideal, will afford the ability of more individualized instruction.  After learning the basics, my teaching focus will be for each student to produce good tone and begin learning simple tunes by rote.  

My goal is to have a performance opportunity for each student.  More information on that opportunity will be available as the semester goes along. 
If you have any questions, please email me.  
Sincerely,

James Fornoff
jfornoff@bcps.org
Instrumental Music Teacher

